GOALPOST SAFETY

make safety your goal

GOALPOST SAFETY
play your part
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“The Football
Association of Ireland ...

is working closely with
goalpost suppliers to se
new standards

in goalpost safety”

Over a period of 2 years the NSAI in conjunction with the
National Governing Bodies for Sport in Ireland have put
together comprehensive standards for the manufacture,
procurement, installation, maintenance inspection and
storage of Goalposts.

The Football Association of Ireland has drawn on best
practice from around the world to set new standards in
goalpost safety.

This leaflet sets out safety guidelines for the use of
goalposts, information on where to source new
goalposts, and 4 golden rules to make safety your No. 1
goal.

Goalpost Standards

All Goalposts must be manafactured to the NSAI Goalpost
Standards IS 356, IS 357, IS EN 748.

All Goalposts used in matches played under the jurisdiction of
the Football Association of Ireland must comply with
Goalpost Safety Standards.

Clubs, Leagues or Affiliates of the Football Association of
Ireland when purchasing Goalposts must only purchase from
a manufacturer who complies with the Goalpost Safety
Standards. Advice on recommended manufacturers may be
attained by contacting the Football Association of Ireland @
01-8999500.

Goalposts are not toys. Goalposts must only be used for the
purpose of playing matches and coaching. Except for
Goalnets, appendages of any description must not be
attached to Goalposts.

Portable or demountable Goalposts must be adequately
secured as per manufacturers instructions and when not in
use must be stored in a secure and safe environment.

FAI Coaches and Referees are instructed in Goalpost Safety.

NSAI Goalpost Safety Standards have
been issued to all FAI Affiliates and
Leagues. The Goalpost Safety
Standards may be accessed at
www.fai.ie or by contacting the
Football Association of Ireland @
01-8999500.

GOALPOST SAFETY GUIDELINES



